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Vision Statement 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 First and foremost, I am very honored and excited to be the 14th president of Lodge 6760.  As 
president, I will strive to uphold the same professionalism and dedication as all of our past presidents 
have given us.  I will tirelessly work to make sure every question is answered.  As  president of our lodge, 
I will continue to make sure our members are well informed of their rights and have all pertinent 
information as soon as it comes across my desk. Being president,  I will assure our lodge being solvent 
now and into the future. 

 For some of you that didn't know.  We recently amended our by-laws to start having quarterly 
meetings instead of monthly meetings. We will still do our monthly rotation the same.  Just in a quarterly 
fashion.  The reason this was done, was to bolster our treasury.  By doing this, We will be in a better 
position financially to support any future claims from our UTLX brothers and sisters in Marion, Ohio.  
Once we have reached our financial goal, We will re-evaluate the quarterly meetings, and try to go back 
to either bi-monthly or possibly monthly meetings again. 

 Once at our financial goal, I would like to start educating our Vice Local Chairmen.  I believe the 
more knowledge each individual point has,  The stronger we are as a whole lodge.  I like to think as a 
VLC as a “First Responder” just as s EMT.  The more training and knowledge and they have,  can make a 
huge impact of the outcome of many situations that arise at our individual  points.  Another wish that I  
have,  is that our Local Chairman could come and visit each point. After all,  He could be the one 
representing you someday. Again,  These wishes I have require financial funding from our lodge.  It is my 
goal to try and provide this for our lodge.   

Fraternally Yours, 

Christopher K. Pierce 
President 
Heartland Lodge6760 
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